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BY DEC's decision to allow burning of hazardous materials in a residential area, the DEC has just
approved poisoning a large number of people on the Kenai Peninsula. There are numerous studies
that prove the burning of contaminated soil releases smoke that cannot be completely contained, and
toxins will be released into neighborhoods from this smoke. In addition to the contamination
released into the ground while the contaminated soil is stored prior to burning. This could
potentially affect wells near the storage location.
It is a bad idea to burn toxic soil in a residential area!


